
 
 

 
Graduate Tuition Assessment  (as part of the FY2014 Tuition Recommendation) 
 
An issue as to how we are assessing graduate tuition charges came up during the course of 
Committee discussion regarding a lower/upper tuition differential.  Currently when graduate 
students take undergraduate courses, they are assessed the undergraduate rate for those courses. 
Conversely, when undergraduate students take graduate courses, they are assessed the graduate 
rate.  If the University is moving toward tuition charges based upon student standing, this should 
be corrected.  Therefore, the Committee recommends that beginning fall of 2013 that 
undergraduate and graduate students be assessed tuition based upon student standing.  Graduate 
students will pay one graduate tuition rate for all courses they enroll in, regardless of level.  
Undergraduate students will pay undergraduate tuition for all courses they enroll for.  To date 
there is very little occurrence of undergraduate students taking graduate courses.  If this should 
change in the future as a result of this tuition policy clarification, some limit to that activity may 
have to be considered. 
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